Data Submitted (UTC 11): 4/20/2023 4:42:14 PM

First name: Elisa Last name: Weeks Organization:

Title:

Comments: Dear James Duran Forest Supervisor c/o Paul Shilke

Winter Sports Coordinator

Please stop further development in TSV. There a is enough currently expansive development and in the years I have been in this area - 20 to be precise - I have seen the decrease in wildlife in TSV.

There are enough skiing/snowboarding trails, enough hiking trails - which I personally can vouch for - enough condos, hotels, restaurants, etc. It has already been re-developed by the current owner and continued development/re-development is moving it towards a Disney-world type area which is not desired!

Allow the wildlife to flourish and allow the citizens of Taos County to enjoy such. Isn't that at least part of what you are to do in your position?